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19 September 2014 

FROM THE HEADMASTERôS DESK 
 

ï MICHAEL HOSTY  
 

Inter -House Cross Country 
 

The annual inter-house cross country takes place 
on the beautiful Klein Constantia Wine Farm on 
Saturday, 20 September. As always, this is one of 
the highlights of the year.  
 

Please note: 

¶ This is compulsory for all boys from Grades 
N ς 7.  

¶ Look out for sprinkler heads when parking 
along the road leading up to the farm. 
Remember there is parking behind the main 
cellar as well. 

¶ Please see that children do not play on the 
swing. 

¶ REGRET NO DOGS ALLOWED. 

¶ We will start at 09.00. Boys need to be there 
by 08.30 

¶ There will be wine tasting for those 
interested. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

Shrewsbury Exchange left for 
the UK yesterday. 

The WPPS Centenary Music 
Concert 

City Hall, Cape Town 
30 September at 19.00 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The count-down has begun, with less 
ǘƘŀƴ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪǎ ǘƻ ƎƻΧ 

 
All final details will be emailed next 

week. 
 
Many thanks to our sponsors:   

Shana Tovah 
 

We wish our Jewish 
friends and family a 

blessed New Year and 
well over the fast. 
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WPPS Second-Hand Shop 
 

The shop is open on Fridays from 13.30 ς 14.30. 
 

Blazer buttons are available at R5.00 each. 
 

All money raised from your donation of second-hand uniform 
items goes towards the WPPS Bursary Fund. 
 

Contact Yumna Sonday 0833913280 or Rachel May 0827821579. 

Eden Road Notes 
 
INTER-HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY AT KLEIN CONSTANTIA 
This is a compulsory whole school event. 
Date:   Saturday 20 September 
Venue: Klein Constantia Farm 
Time:   Report to class teacher at 08.30 at the venue. 
 
JUDO ς Friday 26 September 
With Grade 1 Food Day taking place in the hall, Grades R and 
Grade 1 judo boys will be shown an interactive judo DVD in the 
Eden Road iPad room. They do not need their judo suits. 
 
PARK RUGBY 
Please note that Park Rugby has ended for the term. Rugbytots 
will continue next Friday (26 Sept). 
 
SPORT & EXTRAMURALS 
Owing to the Centenary Music Concert, there will be no Grades 
N ς 2 Games or Sport on Tuesday 30 September. Sport and 
extramurals ends for the term on Thursday 2 October. 
 
Reminders 
Sat 20 Inter-House Cross Country at Klein Constantia 
Mon 22 Grade 1 Hot Chocolate 07.20 ς 08.00 
 Book People display 
Tues 23   Book People display 
 Grades N & R Heritage Day Braai 
Wed 24 Public Holiday ς Heritage Day 
Thurs 25 Grade 2 Hot Chocolate 07.20 ς 08.00 
 Grade 2 Magic Book Morning 
Fri 26  Grade 1 Food Day 
 

Chaplainôs Corner 

 
 

 
 

But the Word is very near you. It is in your mouth and in your 
heart, so that you can do it.  
 

Deuteronomy 30:14 
 
tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ tǊŀȅŜǊ DǊƻǳǇ ς All welcome 
 

Tuesdays from 07.45 ς 08.30 in Eden Rd Staff Room 
 

Send prayer requests or get reminders to: 
Grades 3 to 7: Julien Rumbelow julien@castlerock.co.za 
Grades R to 2: Kath Malan jkmalan@webafrica.org.za  
 

Wednesday Chapel Services  
 

We invite Grade 5 parents to attend the Chapel service on 
Wednesday 24 September in the Stansbury Hall at 07.40. Please 
join us. 
 

Thought for the Week 
 

άIƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƛǎ ŀ ǿŜŀǇƻƴΦ bƻǘƘƛƴƎ ƛǎ ƛƴŜǾƛǘŀōƭŜΦ 9ǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ is 
ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦέ 
 

aǳǊŀƭ ōȅ /ŀǊǊƛŜ wŜƛŎƘŀǊŘǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǘǊŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ [ƻƴŘƻƴΩǎ ±ƛŎǘƻǊƛŀ ϧ 
Albert Museum (2014) 

Senior Citizensô Matin®e 
 

Eats 
For most of these senior citizens this event is often the 
only outing that they go on each year! Traditionally, our WPPS 
mothers have assisted us with supplying a plate of either sweet 
or savoury treats. 
 

If you can help, please could you deliver these to the kitchen on 
the morning of Tuesday 23 September.  
 

PS Please don't send items that need to be heated.  
 

Bishops School Shop 
 

Please note that the Bishops School Shop will be closed from 
Saturday 4 October until Wednesday 8 October.  
 

The last day of trading will be Friday 3 October. The shop will be 
open again for business from Thursday 9 October. 

 

Help Needed - City Hall Music Concert 

Flowers 
 
Natalie Edkins has very kindly agreed to do the flowers for the City 
Hall Music Concert on 30 September. We really need your help 
and support. Would you be able to assist Natalie? 
We need: 
Á Three helpers to help make up the arrangements on the 

morning of 30 September. 
Á A contact for well-priced white flowers and lots of greenery. 
Á A contact for containers to use in which to put the flowers, 

about ten of the same size. (Natalie will advise) 
 
Please could you let Natalie know ASAP, email nat@global.co.za  
cell  0832348998. 
 

mailto:jkmalan@webafrica.org.za
mailto:nat@global.co.za
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